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Dear Dolores Families, 

 
Thank you to all of the families that came out to participate in the Community 

Conversation.  We really value your input on how to proceed with the Master Plan. 

There was some great conversations that took place and some important ideas and 

thoughts were shared.  If you were not able to attend, you can check it out the 

information on the school website. Your representation was much appreciated!   

 
We are still collecting pop tabs.  Last month our total weight collected was 17 lbs. 

Which, makes our total so far 183 lbs.  We are trying to reach a goal of 500 lbs. 

So, please continue to send in those tabs and I will keep everybody posted on how 

we are doing.   

 
This month we are working on, The Attitude of Gratitude mindset. This teaches us 

the importance of seeking the positives from every experience and being thankful 

for all that we have. Through this mindset, we learn that we can use the positives 

or the negatives of our lives as the foundation on which to build. Choose the 

positives, and we are on our way toward extraordinary success; choose the 

negatives, and we embark on a path of disappointment, resentment, and suffering. 

In these lessons, we guide students to focus on all the things they have, leaving no 

time to be distracted by what they don’t. 

 
I am so very grateful for our families who share their beautiful children with us 

and grateful for my amazing staff who give their best everyday for our students. 



 
Have a terrific fun filled weekend, 

Mrs. Howerton 

 

 

Nov. 8th- Spirit Sticks for sale 

Nov. 13th- Bear Store 

Nov. 15th- No School- teacher professional development 

Nov. 19th- Picture Retakes 

Nov. 22nd- Book Swap 

Nov. 25-29th- Thanksgiving Break 

 
 
 
 

 
Spirit Sticks are TOMORROW! $1 each, limit of 3. 
Book Swap is coming November 22nd. Please bring gently used books to trade for some new 
ones! Each student can trade up to 3. Great for reading during Thanksgiving break!!! 
We would love to have more parents on the PTA, please ask how you can be a member. 
Looking forward to working with you! 
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